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New	Judges	
In June we gained to new Candidate judges, one in Durham and Northumberland and one in Yorkshire. 
The DNAA Candidate is Catherine Lowden who is a member of Durham City Archers and the Yorkshire 
Candidate is David Perkins who is a member of the Archers of East Riding. 
The information for both Candidates has been sent to the registrar and they have both been and sent 
introduction packs. 

Assessments	
In June Louise Smith took her Regional assessment at the Wetherby WA 1440. The shoot itself was 
abandoned after just a couple of ends due to very high winds making it impossible to shoot. Louise had the 
confidence and the presence of mind to call off the shoot, and this coupled with a very good written exam 
ensured that she passed her assessment. 
The judge registrar has been informed and Louise has been upgraded to Regional. 
 
 


